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CLASS OR STUDENT GROUP GIFTS 

The board welcomes gifts to the school district from a class or student group. While class gifts 
to the school district do not require the approval of the superintendent, the board encourages 
students to consult with the superintendent or other licensed employees prior to selecting a gift 
for the school district. 

No principal, teacher, or other employee of the board will accept money as a gift from any 
student. Gifts of appreciation given by a class to a principal, teacher, or other employee of the 
Board will not exceed $10 in value. 


